LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE MEMO, DECEMBER 2022

Hi Folks,
Well, the weather is turning as unpleasant as the election results.  I will attach a statement from our president, Diane Fagelman, to this memo.  Please share it with everyone you can.  If possible, maybe you can persuade your administrators to put it in your church papers.
There is not much to be said except the results were truly disappointing.  We will continue with a redoubled effort to help our young people understand that they really don’t want to live in a society that holds their lives in such low regard.  Yes, their lives---everyone of them could have been legally aborted with no questions asked if their parents had not recognized their intrinsic worth.  They must be able to share this message with the society into which they are growing.
Attached you will find the WeeCare giving tree letter.  If you are having a giving tree, please consider WeeCare as a recipient of the generosity of others.
Please find the Lights for Life flier attached.  Most of you should be receiving a letter in the mail showing how to place a light on our Christmas tree for those you love. Speaking of lights, don’t forget that we have candle luminaries here at the office for lighting on the evening of January.  We can celebrate the end of Roe v Wade and. Hopefully, light the way to greater protection for all human life.
Don’t forget the bus trip—remind your youth ministers. 
We still have some Christmas cards available for those who want them.  If asked by fellow parishioners how get some, give them our phone number 248-816-1546
This is the last memo for the year.  It seems to be only yesterday that we were celebrating the beginning of 2022.

Happy Thanksgiving!

Love Life! 

Diane and Lynn
